
 
 

Victim and Survivor Invitation for Past Cases Review 2 
 

There is still an open invitation to anyone who wants to make representations about 
their experience as a victim or survivor of church related abuse in this diocese to 

contribute to the national Past Cases Review 2 process which is ongoing in 2021. This 
in relation to the response they received from the Church, however long ago this may 

have occurred. Contact details below. 
 
Rachael Spiers, Diocesan Safeguarding Adviser: 
07930 819 279 Rachael.Spiers@LeicesterCofE.org 
 
Peter Holloway, Assistant Diocesan Safeguarding Adviser: 
07930 887 984 Peter.Holloway@LeicesterCofE.org 
  
Dedicated independent phone line run by the NSPCC: 
0800 80 2020 
 
National Church of England Safeguarding Team: 
safeguarding@churchofengland.org 
 
There is also always an open invitation to come forward with information or make a 
new disclosure regarding church-related abuse or a request for support. 
 
You can read more about the Past Cases Review 2 online at: 
www.leicester.anglican.org/safeguarding  
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